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Given the lack of transparency, and extreme self-interest, of farmers... we need to be able to 
access agriculture to ensure that teh continued abuse and illegal practices of farming is curbed and 
STOPPED. The only reason to support this bill is to hide illegal & cruel practices taking place in 
Australia. We are archaic compared to the civilised world in how we treat animals, and it is the 
most important time in history to make sure our farming industry does the right thing - technically 
& morally. They cause so much damage to our country and should not be allowed to hide it, NOR 
SHOULD POLITICIANS BE ALLOWED TO HELP THEM hide it. They refuse to adapt to the modern 
world or accept responsibility for what they have created and support: droughts, animal abuse, 
extinction of wildlife due to clearing... it is CRIMINAL! We must be able to monitor this industry, as 
we do with ALL industries. They are NOT ABOVE THE LAW 
 


